OnStage Dance Studio DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

2018

This year we are hosting our Third Annual Holiday Party and all of our OnStage Family is invited. Invitations will be sent home and on our website. Please RSVP by January 5th, Party is January 12th from 4-7pm! We hope to see you at Brad Angelo Lanes!

Please remember that we are ALWAYS collecting cans and bottles for our OnStage Cruise Dancers! Drop off is located in our waiting area next to the vending machine. Other fundraisers to look for this month include Super Bowl fundraiser!

As we head into winter, please remember to travel safe! Cancellations can be found on our website, answering machine, Channel 4 News, Facebook (OnStage Dance Group), Remind 101 and Twitter (@ OnStageStars)!

We hope that everyone has a wonderful an safe holiday season!

Love,

Your OnStage Staff

Important Dates To Remember

December 17th—22nd: Class Parties

December 23rd -January 1st: Winter Recess

January 2nd: Dance Resumes

January 5th: RSVP Due for Holiday Party

January 12th: Holiday Party from 4-7 PM

May 4th & 5th: Picture Day

May 31st and June 1st 2019: Recital

(Mandatory Rehearsals Week Before)



ALL outstanding tuition, costume and tight payments are to be paid in full **before** going on Winter Break! If you have not made your partial/full costume payment we have placed your child's costume order on hold. Please make payments immediately to avoid further late charges. We thank you for your cooperation. Please see the office for any questions!

HOLIDAY CLASS CELEBRATIONS

All classes will be celebrating the holidays December 17th through December 22nd during a portion of their class time! Students may bring treats to share! Holiday pajamas, sweaters, socks, characters and attire encouraged!

